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For Immediate Release: 
February 23, 2024

Contact: Desiree Morris
	Marketing Manager  
desiree.morris@yti.edu

Porter and Chester Institute Successfully Renews Accreditation with the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (ACCSC)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Brockton, Massachusetts - Porter and Chester Institute is pleased to announce that it has successfully renewed its accreditation with the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (ACCSC). The Commission received the response to its December  2023 letter, directing the institution to submit additional information as part of the Application for Renewal of Accreditation.  In the response, Porter and Chester Institute provided comprehensive documentation demonstrating compliance with the applicable accrediting requirements which the Commission accepted. 

As a result of this accreditation renewal, the Commission is pleased to accredit the school through August 2027. This renewal signifies Porter and Chester Institute's ongoing dedication to providing quality programs and conducting its affairs with integrity. The Commission expresses confidence in the school's commitment to this responsibility and its role among ACCSC-accredited institutions.Top of Form

About Porter and Chester Institute: Porter and Chester Institute (PCI), a private sector, post-secondary technical institution with eight campuses throughout Connecticut and Massachusetts, featuring twelve different career programs, supports committed students in achieving the technical and professional skills essential for their chosen career through industry- modeled, student-centered education and training. For more information, please visit PCI at www.PorterChester.edu or call (800) 870-6789.
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